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I am writing in support of this bill. By requiring serial numbers on guns, we are 
creating a way through which safe and legal gun ownership may continue. Guns used 
in crimes will be traceable, hopefully leading to quicker arrests and proper 
consequences related to gun ownership. Keep Maine safer by passing this bill.


